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Dear Parent/Carer 

Invitation to Consultation Process – Vision and Values 

Our school culture, ethos, community and tradition are built on our values. It is these values which dictate 

and shape our future. The demands placed on our young people leaving secondary education are changing 

and it is no longer enough for school leavers to arm themselves with a collection of academic 

qualifications. 

A purposeful and effective vision and ethos should also pay close attention to how students will be 

supported, nurtured and encouraged to develop as individuals and be prepared to live, work and 

contribute successfully and inclusively in their chosen communities.  

With this at the heart of our future plans we are working towards re-establishing our vision and values. 

As a Parent/Carer, I would like to invite you to participate in our consultation process. It is hoped that 

your views will help shape our vision and values for years to come. 

I would also like to use the opportunity to explain the rationale behind some of the changes that will take 

place from September and answer any questions that you may have as we continue to strive for greater 

success for the young people at Holderness Academy and Sixth Form College. 

The sessions will be as follows and take place in the Main Hall: 

 Monday 8 July 4.30 - 5.30pm - Year 7  

 Monday 8 July 6pm – 7pm - Year 8 

 Tuesday 9 July 4.30 – 5.30pm - Year 9 

 Tuesday 9 July 6pm – 7pm - Year 10 

I look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Wilson 
Headteacher 
 


